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November 6, 2024, 4:00 pm 
Room 102, First Floor, Fishery Sciences
1122 NE Boat Street, Seattle, WA 98105

The School of Aquatic and Fishery Sciences, the College of the Environment and the 
Center for Sustaining Seafood invite you to attend a live preview of the most recent 
assessment of Eastern Bering Sea (EBS) pollock—the target of one of the world’s 
largest fisheries.

The purpose of this forum is to provide fishery stakeholders and the public 
the opportunity to learn about the status of the EBS pollock stock and discuss 
the science underlying the assessment. 

Dr. Jim Ianelli, NOAA Fisheries Alaska Fisheries Science Center (AFSC) scientist 
and SAFS affiliate professor, will present the EBS pollock assessment model  
and the most recent trends in the EBS pollock stock.

Reception to follow.

A limited zoom option is also available: https://washington.zoom.us/j/91891485695

For more information: Chris Anderson, cmand@uw.edu

Disability Accommodations: Contact the Disability Services Office at 206-543-6450 (voice), 
206-543-6452 (TTY), 206-685-7264 (fax) or dso@uw.edu for accommodation requests.


